
 
 

College Planning Council Highlights 
 

The College Planning Council (CPC) held a meeting on Wednesday, February 17, 2021 at 3:00 
p.m. through Zoom and during the meeting, the following occurred:  
 
Guided Pathways Scale of Adoption 
The CPC voted in favor of the Guided Pathways Scale of Adoption. 
 
PPA 2021-2022 Timeline 
The CPC voted in favor of the 2021-2022 PPA Timeline.  
 
Update on I&E Plan and 3rd Visit 
Dr. Lofman gave a brief update on the Innovation & Effectiveness Plan and the 3rd PRT Visit 
occurring on March 5th.  
 
Review of Survey for Governance Councils 
The CPC reviewed and discussed the survey for Governance councils.  
 
Senate Update Local Senate Survey Hiring Committee Protocols 
Cheryl gave an update to the CPC on the survey findings of the Hiring Committee Protocols. She 
shared the changes that have been made to allow for a more diverse representation on hiring 
committees.  
 
Proposed Middle College High School 
Dr. Rodriguez presented the CPC with Middle College High School model and the benefits 
Hartnell would have by having a program such as this one.  
 
Agendas, meeting materials, and minutes are posted online: 
https://www.hartnell.edu/governance/councils/cpc/docs/index.html 
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